
   
 
 

 
 

Cover-All Building Systems, Inc  • 3815 Wanuskewin Road • Saskatoon, SK Canada S7P 1A4 
 

Web: www.coverall.net 

Dear valued customer: 
 
THE FOLLOWING IS AN IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING AND NOTICE CONCERNING YOUR COVER-ALL 
BUILDING SYSTEMS INC. TITAN BUILDING. 
 
Recently, Cover-All Building Systems Inc. has undertaken a review of designs utilized for the Titan Building line.  
Although a review is not complete, there has been an initial determination that some of the structural members 
and connections for some of the spans of the Titan Buildings may not meet the present combined wind and 
snow load capacity requirements of applicable building codes.  
 
We are working to obtain additional information, as well as to identify potential measures to address these 
issues for your building.  Cover-All Building Systems Inc. intends to be proactive during the ongoing analysis 
and to take reasonable steps to promote your safety and the safety of others who may use your building.   
 
Therefore, we are notifying you now of some safety steps.  We intend to share additional information as it 
becomes available.  At this time, in order to be appropriately cautious, we recommend you take the steps 
outlined below.    
 
SAFETY WARNINGS FOR CONTINUED USE OF YOUR TITAN BUILDING:   

 Take precautions to see that your building is not occupied during severe weather, such as 
snow, sleet, freezing rain and winds in excess of 35 MPH (56 km/h).  Post appropriate 
warnings on your building to prevent such use by others.   
 

 Keep snow and ice off the roof and keep snow and ice clear from the sides of your building 
and do not occupy the building if there is any build up of snow or ice on the roof. 
 

 If possible to do so safely, keep the internal temperature of your building warm to help 
prevent snow and ice from building up on the roof.   
 

 We encourage you to consult your own structural engineer so that your building can be 
analyzed for the demands on the structure from local conditions and monitored for higher 
stress conditions.   
 

 Depending on location and local regulations, it may be necessary to consult local building 
authorities.   

As noted above, Cover-All Building Systems Inc. is working to continue its review of design issues with Titan 
Buildings, as well as possible solutions.  We sincerely regret any inconvenience this situation may cause. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter or any other matter concerning your building, please call 
the toll free number 877-551-5856. 
 
Information on this matter will be posted on our web site at www.coverallfacts.net.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nathan Stobbe 
President and Chief Executive Officer  


